
From: Rhonda Fields  

Date: April 25, 2016 at 10:09:42 AM EDT 

To: info@nofrillsallthrillsrace.com 

Subject: Girls on the Run Thank You! 

Hi Pat! 

I hope this email finds you happy and healthy! I wanted to reach out to you to let you 
know that we received the GENEROUS donation from Brighton Area Road Striders for 
this year's event! On behalf of our staff, thank you, thank you, thank you!  
 
This year we are serving over 1,850+ girls and your support will go towards assisting 
these girls to live happy and healthy lives! 

Thank you for all that you do in the community and your continued support of our 
organization! 

Warmest Regards! 

Rhonda 
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